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To Whom It May Concern:

As Commissioner, of District 5 of the City of Hollywood, it gives me great pleasure to write
this letter of support for Keiser University. | appreciate the value that Keiser University
has added to the City of Hollywood through the many charitable contributions and giving
support they have provided.

| have had the opportunity to partner with Violet Nikolici Lowrey, Director of Student
Services at Keiser University on projects such as, the Pasta Dinner to benefit Cystic
Fibrosis, Thanksgiving baskets for needy families and support memberships to the
Hollywood Jaycees. These projects have helped many people in our community by
delivering hope for the sick, nourishment for the hungry and improving business and
leadership skills for those just starting out in business.

| would like to thank Keiser University for their commitment and support to the City of
Hollywood and am grateful for their continued dedication to serve our community.

Sincerely,

Kevin Biederman
Commissioner, District 5
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